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Dear Parents and Guardians: 

It’s that time of year when we prepare to begin a new school year. Can you believe the 
2019-2020 school year is about to begin. That’s right! July 22 is the first day of school. 
Like last year, you will be able to enter the school, and meet your child’s teacher. There 
will be a meeting for TK and Kindergarten in the cafeteria from 8:30-10:00. We will have 
a presentation to inform you on what you can expect. Please bring your questions. 

It was such a pleasure working with you and your children throughout my first year at 
Lincoln Acres. I am so excited for the 2019-2020 school year. There are numerous 
adjustments that we are making to improve learning, support our students, and partner 
with our parents. We value you as your child’s first teacher, and life-long teacher. We 
encourage you to participate in our organizations; such as PTA and School Site 
Council. We also have numerous opportunities to be involved in your child’s education 
by volunteering and attending our school functions. 

Lastly, attendance and punctuality are critical components to the success of our 
children. Class begins at 8:15 sharp. Please have your child here on time, and be sure 
they have time to eat breakfast in the school cafeteria or at home. 

Respectfully, 

Mr. Ruiz 

Principal 

(619) 336-8650 




